Dear

Thank you for your request for information under the Freedom of Information Act NCC-048384-20

You specifically asked for all transcripts and records of the Planning Committee meetings held on the
5th October and 15th November 2016, with regards the application from IGas to drill exploratory
shale gas wells at Misson Springs.

| realise that this response is now being provided outside of the statutory timescale for provision of
information requested under the Freedom of Information Act, and | apologise for this. | hope that
the information remains relevant to you and that the delay has not caused you any difficulties.

The minutes are publicly available and can be accessed using the following link

https://www.nottinghamshire.gov.uk/DMS/Document.ashx?czJKcaeAi5tUFL1DTL2UE4zNRBcoShgo=j
Hw4htxcBFYLvuQy3GonUXGZ0%2bEk1940Fo4Y6nVqsFZs8UIb%2f71P9g%3d%3d&rUzwRP{%2bZ3zd4
E7Ikn8Lyw%3d%3d=pwREGAGJFLDNIh225F5QMaQWCtPHWdhUfCZ%2fLUQzgA2uL5]NRG4jdQ%3d%3
d&mCTIbCubSFfXsDGW9IXnlg%3d%3d=hFflUdN3100%3d&kCx1AnS9%2fpWZQ40DXFvdEw%3d%3d=
hFflUdN3100%3d&ulovDxwdjMPoYv%2bAJvYtyA%3d%3d=ctNJFf55vWA%3d&FgPIIEJY|otS%2bYGoBIi5
0lA%3d%3d=NHdURQburHA%3d&d9Qjjoag1Pd993jsyOJqFvmyB7X0CSQK=ctNJFf55vWA%3d&WGew
moAfeNRIxqBux0r1Q8Za60lavYmz=ctNJFf55vVA%3d&WGewmoAfeNQ16B2MHuCpMRKZMwaG1Pa
O=ctNJFf55vVA%3d

Please also find attached a copy of the transcript from the 5th October meeting. | am advised that a
transcript was only made of the first meeting and not the second and that this transcript was not
used in the preparation of the minutes and we cannot confirm its accuracy.

The clerk to committee did not refer to the transcript in the preparation of the minutes of the
meeting, relying instead on their own notes of the proceedings. The minutes constitute the public
record of the meeting and are signed by the Chair following confirmation from members of the
committee that they represent an accurate record of proceedings

| hope that you find this information to be helpful, however if you are unhappy with the way in
which your request has been handled, then please email us at foi@nottscc.gov.uk quoting the
reference NCC-048384-20 and we will be happy to review your request



